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Dear Parents/Carers,          September 

2024 

Welcome to Year 2. Thank you for a fantastic start to the school year! We are really proud of how the 

children have settled back into school. Many thanks for all your support with this. We have some lovely 

work to cover this term and have sent home a copy of the Autumn Term overview.  Within this we will 

be looking at ‘Animals and Humans needs for Survival’, ‘Why Does it Matter Where Our Food Comes 

From?’, designing and making chairs. Through this work we will be developing the children’s questioning 

skills as well as capturing their enthusiasm and imagination. If you have any resources or areas of 

expertise please let us know. 

If you haven’t already, please can you email your class teacher to let them know your email address. We 

will use this as a way to communicate directly to you: 

Seals (Mrs Wellbeloved) - seals@wrpschool.org 

Otters (Mrs Warren and Mrs Zoutenbier) - otters@wrpschool.org 

Dolphins (Miss Lee and Mrs Edwards) - dolphins@wrpschool.org  

Your child will need to come into school ready for the day ahead. Each day they will need to have: 

• Correct school uniform – please label all items including shoes! Please ensure long hair is tied 

back. 

• Named bottle of water (no flavoured/fizzy or squash please) 

• Named coat (whatever the weather) 

• Book bags with reading records and reading books (we will keep these in school for the first few 

days to assess the children). 

The children will be set home learning each week. This will start soon and further information will follow 

shortly. 

Our PE days will be on a Wednesday and Friday. Please send your child into school wearing their PE kit 
(green polo shirts, black shorts & trainers). Outdoor PE kits can be worn when the weather cools down. 
At this time, children may wear joggers/leggings with their school jumper/cardigan/PE hoodie.  
 
In KS1 your child is entitled to a free meal prepared at school. You will need to book online and discuss 
with your child which meal options have been selected by you on Parentpay for each day. If you do not 
select an option your child will get the main/hot meal as we cannot make alterations on the day. 
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We are very much looking forward to teaching your child this year and hope they are excited about the 
year ahead. Please contact us via email if you have any questions about any aspect of your child’s school 
life. We also look forward to meeting you in person during the ‘Class Visit’ on 12th September from 
3.15pm until 3.30pm. Please also let us know if there is anything happening at home which could be 
affecting your child’s educational progress, as it is important that we are aware of your child’s needs. 
We hope that your child will have a happy and successful year in Year 2. 
 

 The Year Two Team                  


